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Caledon Public Library increasing hours at three of its branches

	Starting this Monday (Feb. 29), Caledon Public Library will increase the hours of operation at three branches ? Alton, Caledon

village and the Margaret Dunn Valleywood branches.

?We are always looking for opportunities to better serve Caledon and these additional hours will enhance our ability to efficiently

and effectively meet residents' needs,? said Chief Librarian and CEO Colleen Lipp. ?Customer service is always a priority for CPL

and we are fortunate that these improved hours were supported by Town of Caledon Council during the 2016 budget process.?

Hours of operation at the Alton, Caledon Village and Margaret Dunn Valleywood branches were previously limited by the number

of budget-supported staff hours. The successful conversion of three staff members to full-time allows for the addition of nine open

hours across the three branches each week. These enhanced hours encourage convenient and continued use of the quality programs

and services offered by the library.

For complete details on hours, resources or programs offered by all Caledon Public Library branches, go to

www.caledon.library.on.ca
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